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PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Firearms conference about Risk Warrants to be held 

Connecticut Carry to host conference of leading attorneys and representatives of the 

firearms community discussing the current legal landscape in Connecticut 

Cromwell, Connecticut, February 10th, 2013:   

Connecticut Carry will host a conference at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Cromwell on February 10th from 9am 

until 1pm. Our primary speaker, Attorney Rachel M Baird, of the The Law Office of Rachel Baird in Torrington 

Connecticut, will speak about risk warrants and firearms seizures in the state.  

Attorney Joseph Corradino, the Chairman of the Board of Firearms Permit Examiners will discuss our current 

appeals process in Connecticut as well as pistol permit suitability decisions. 

Connecticut Carry Director Ed Peruta and President Rich Burgess will present some information about our 

permit process in Connecticut and about some of the issues in our permit system that we are working on 

currently. 

Attorney Rachel M. Baird can be found here: http://www.rachelbairdlaw.com/ 

The Board of Firearms Permit Examiners can be found here: http://www.ct.gov/bfpe/site/default.asp 

More information on this conference can be found here: http://ctcarry.com/seminar 

Connecticut Carry is dedicated to advancing and protecting the fundamental civil rights of the men and 

women of Connecticut to keep and bear arms for defense of themselves and the state as guaranteed by 

the United States Constitution and the Constitution of Connecticut. 
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